
 

 

 

 

  25th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Y4 Swimming Lessons 

 

Both Year 4 classes will be attending swimming lessons next term at Warlingham High School on 
Tuesdays starting after Easter.  The lessons will be taking place every week from Tuesday 16th 
April to Tuesday 21st May (inclusive). Therefore, the Year 4 indoor PE day will now be Tuesday 

instead of Monday for Summer 1.  Children will be walking to and from Warlingham High School.   

 

Your child will need a: - 

 One piece costume for the girls and trunks for the boys 
 Towel 
 Swimming goggles  
 Swimming hat (compulsory for girls and boys) 

 Back pack (To carry to swimming, separate from their school bag).  

 

Please could you also ensure that your child has a suitable coat to wear and warm 

clothing e.g. hat particularly when the weather is colder. 

 

Times: 

Indigo Class- leave Atwood at 9 am and return to school by 11:15 am.  

Amber Class- leave Atwood at 10 am and return to school by 12:15 am.  

 

We require parent helpers to ensure we are able to safely walk to Warlingham School, if you are 
able to help, please contact the office or inform the class teacher.  Please complete the consent 
form for your child to attend swimming lessons using the link below by Thursday 28th March 2024. 

 

https://forms.gle/xpx2wix2GkrtFdFd8 

 

Yours faithfully, 

L Bayliss 

PE and School Sport Leader 

https://forms.gle/xpx2wix2GkrtFdFd8

